Submitted

It may please be noted that the merit list of the candidates for the project was prepared purely based on the marks obtained in the qualifying exam. However, the first and second merited candidates also had experience in open source software applications/ tools pertaining to our project. Unfortunately, both of them did not accept our offer.  As per the documents submitted by Mr. Shashi Kiran, the next candidate in the waiting list, he does not have any working experience in the open source applications related to information management and the 4th candidate, Mr. Mahadeva, is having experience in a commercial integrated library management system, EasyLib, which is not relevant for the project.
In view of the above matter, the existing list may kindly be quashed and fresh appointment may please be initiated. In this regard, permitting the project investigators to identify a suitable candidate having experience in the technology related to the project may also be considered so that the work can be initiated without further delay.

			

								Dr.Shijith Kumar C, 
Principal Investigator of the Project
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